Gackard TECHNICAL SERVICE BULLETIN •

46T-8 Dealer 4 July 3, 1946

To: REGIONS, ZONES AND DEALERS

Subject: REMOVING PROTECTIVE PAPER FROM BUMPERS

Due to the shortage of latex rubber formerly used to cement the protective paper on bumpers a substitute material is now being used.

This substitute cement makes the removal of the paper very difficult unless a certain procedure is used.

The best method of removal is as follows:

- 1. Saturate the paper with kerosene and allow about an hour for the kerosene to soak through the paper.
- 2. Strip off the protective paper and clean the cement from the bumper with gasoline.

The paper strip used to protect the bumper fender guards is cemented with a water soluble glue. This can be removed by simply soaking the paper with water at the time the new car is washed.

Yours very truly

Theo. P. Thomas

Technical Service Manager

TPT:ms

Printed in U.S.A